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On April 13, | participated in a google meet with Mr. Kyle
McGraw (Principal), Mr. Ken May (Director of Personnel) and
Mr. Calvin Head (Athletic Director) to review the status of their
athletic department handbook. During the course of the
meeting, we reviewed the content of the handbook and |
provided feedback on revisions and additions. Following that
meeting, Mr. May reported the following update after our
discussion:

"A couple of the major changes since we talked include the
following:

NFHS Level 1 courses requirement

Social Media Guidance for Coaches

The inclusion of additional relevant KHSAA bylaws in
appropriate sections"

The handbook can be viewed online at
https://sites.google.com/bgreen.kyschools.us/bghs-
athletics/coaches-handbook

Staff conducted its 3rd training session at the KHSAA Offices on
April 24 for four coaches that had not attended either of the
previous two sessions in Bowling Green. Following the training
on April 24, only one active coach did not attend any of the
sessions. In a follow-up email, Mr. May stated:

"Dr. Scott Barbee who was a volunteer girls soccer coach did
not complete the training because he is a dentist and his
schedule did not allow it. Dr. Barbee will not be allowed to coach
until he completes the required training."

In addition to Mr. Barbee, there were five coaches on staff
during the 2022-23 season that did not attend the training but
resigned from their positions:

Leah Blankenship - cheer

Esteban Casana - soccer

Tom Hunley - tennis

Tyler Siddens - football

Kylee Wall - volleyball



